
City Council Public Hearing
Bylaw Status
June 8, 2021 - Council Chamber

3. BYLAWS AND RELATED REPORTS

3.1
Charter Bylaw 19561 - To allow for industrial
businesses and limited compatible non-industrial
businesses, Prince Rupert

Received three readings

3.2 Amendment to the South Industrial Area Outline
Plan Carried

3.3
Charter Bylaw 19728 - To allow for a range of
industrial business uses and limited compatible
commercial uses, Strathcona Industrial Park

Received three readings

3.4 Charter Bylaw 19716 - To allow for shallow-lot
Multi-unit Housing, Secord Received three readings

3.5 Bylaw 19713 - Amendment to the Strathcona Area
Redevelopment Plan Received three readings

3.6

Charter Bylaw 19714 - To allow for a low-rise
commercial building north of, and a mid-rise
residential building south of, the historic Canadian
Pacific Railway Station, CPR Irvine (Old Strathcona)

Received three readings

3.7 Charter Bylaw 19722 - Text Amendment to the
Zoning Bylaw - Urban Institutional Zone Received three readings

3.8
Charter Bylaw 19723 - To allow for facilities of an
educational and institutional nature for Concordia
University, Virginia Park

Received three readings

3.9 Bylaw 19720 - Amendment to the West Ingle Area
Redevelopment Plan Lost on first reading

3.10 Charter Bylaw 19721 - To allow for a mix of small
scale housing, Inglewood Lost on first reading

3.11 Bylaw 19725 - To repeal 75 Plans
Amended
Received three readings

3.12

Bylaw 19726 - To amend five Area Structure Plans to
acknowledge the repeal of 11 underlying
Neighbourhood Structure Plans as proposed under
Bylaw 19725

Received three readings

3.13 Charter Bylaw 19724 - To amend text within
Sections 3, 710 and 900 of the Zoning Bylaw Received three readings


